
Thomas Radall 
Liverpool, Nova Scotia 

Dear Doctor Radall: 

U. S. S. De LONG ( DE-684) 
Care of Fleet Post Office 

New York, New York 

25 August 1951 

I wish to extend my belated greetings of appreciation for 
the wonderful afternoon and evening I spent with you and your 
charming wife during our recent visit to your beautiful city. 
The trip through the countryside and the wonderful dinner at 
your home will always be some of my fondest memories of Liver-
pool. 

I also wish to thank you again for your autographed novel, 
"The Nymph and the lemp. 11 I have read the book, and I have en-
joyed it t horoughly. In fact, practically all the officers on 
the ship have read this beautiful love story and they too have 
enjoyed it very much. 

Most sincerely, 

H. N. POULSEN 

for PEACE 
OF 

Mlill-
SIY 
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